
 

 

 

Our reference: WMA/503G                                                          22 December 2022 

 

The General Manager 

Xenture Ltd 

No. 3 Morcellement Bellouguet, 

Brown Sequard Street, Forest Side, 

Curepipe 

 

Fax no: 455 1351 

 

Attn: Mr. Ashveen Peddadu 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

Procurement of Suction Hose for Cesspool Emptier of Capacity 6000L –Contract No.503G - 

WMA/ONB/1054/22/23 

Letter of Acceptance 

 

Please refer to your offer made on the Government of Mauritius E-Procurement Online System, in 

response to the above-mentioned invitation for quotation. 

 

This is to inform you that you are hereby awarded the Contract for the supply of 100 Suction Hose 4” for 

Cesspool Emptiers of Capacity 6000L, in accordance with the conditions and specifications mentioned in 

your offer, in the sum of Rs. 4,960,425.00 (Rupees four million nine hundred and sixty thousand four 

hundred and twenty-five only) exclusive of VAT. 

 

The delivery shall be completed within 12 weeks, from the date of this Letter of Acceptance that is by 16 

March 2023  

 

Until the signature of a formal agreement, this letter shall constitute a binding contract between the 

Wastewater Management Authority and Xenture Limited. 

 

We would be grateful if you could acknowledge receipt of this letter within five days from the date thereof 

and confirm the above. 

 

You may wish to contact Mr. Y. Sairally, (Responsible Officer of Transport Section), Tel; 2063057 / 

5754 3123 for any additional information you may require. 

 

 

Yours truly, 

 

 

 
N. Jowaheer 

Officer In Charge 


